
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AbbyPD Investigates Overnight Double Fatal Collision  

Early this morning, March 13th, at 12:36 a.m., emergency services responded to a 
single-vehicle collision in the 32200 block of King Road. Upon arrival, they discovered a 
heavily damaged pickup truck that had struck a telephone pole and flipped over. The 
two occupants of the truck were noted suffering from life-threatening injuries. Despite 
the immediate efforts of civilians and first responders, both occupants tragically 
succumbed to their injuries at the scene. 

The investigation is in its early stages and is being conducted by AbbyPD Patrol 
Officers, with support from the Integrated Collision Analysis & Reconstruction Service 
(ICARS). King Road remains closed between Clearbrook Road and Columbia Street.  

Anyone who witnessed the incident or has dash camera footage is urged to contact 
AbbyPD at 604-859-5225. 
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